
EUREKA TOWNSHIP

PLANNING COMMISSION 

VACANCIES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN:
Two positions on the Eureka 

Township Planning Commission 
will be available for appointment 
in 2018. The three-year terms run 
from the second Tuesday in April 
2018 through the second Tuesday 
of April 2021. The Planning 
Commission meets monthly, 
usually on the first Tuesday of the 
month. Commissioners receive a 
stipend of at least $60 per meeting 
and standard IRS mileage. The 
Eureka Planning Commission 
is a citizen advisory committee 
appointed by the Town Board that 
assists them on matters related 
to planning and development. 
Interested persons should send a 
letter indicating interest in serving 
on the Planning Commission 
to the Town Clerk via e-mail at 
clerk@eurekatownship-mn.us, or 
by USPS to 25043 Cedar Ave. S., 
Farmington, MN 55024. Letters 
should be received no later than 
Thursday, April 5, 2018. Interested 
persons should be present at the 
April 9, 2018 Town Board meeting 
in order to be interviewed.
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